
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                           

NSS REGULAR ACTIVITIES 2021-22 
Participation of NSS Volunteers at the NSS Award Ceremony on 23rd September, 2021 held at 

WBSU 

 

NSS Volunteers participated in the Award Distribution Ceremony on 23
rd

 September, 2021 at WBSU. Dr. 

Rajib Lahiri, NSS Programme Officer of Derozio Memorial College was awarded as the Best Programme 

Officer for 2020-21 

                                     

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Two-Days Online Awareness Programme with Rotary Club, Sutanoti on 15th January, 2022 and 

16th January, 2022 

Rotary Club, Sutanoti organized a Two Days Online Programme in collaboration with NSS Unit of 

Derozio Memorial College on 15
th

 and 16
th

 January, 2022. The volunteers were sensitized regarding 

COVID-19, Career Opportunities and importance of value education. 

 
 

 

                     
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

                                                                                                                                                                           

Participation of NSS Volunteers at the Chief Minister's TAB Distribution Programme held at 

Netaji Indoor Stadium, Kolkata on 24th February, 2022 

 

11 NSS Volunteers from Derozio Memorial College actively participated in food packet distribution to 

the attendants of the Chief Minister's TAB Distribution Programme held at Netaji Indoor Stadium, 

Kolkata on 22nd February, 2022 

 

 
 

      
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
      

 
                                
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

                                                                                                                                                                           

 
YOGA AND SELF DEFENCE TRAINING IN COLABORATION WITH ROTARY CLUB   (VIRANGANA), 

KOLKATA, IQAC AND DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION ON 12TH MARCH, 2022 

 

               


